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U DP194             Letters from Philip Larkin to Michael Shera        1977-1979 
 
 
 
Custodial history:  
Purchased from Michael Shera, Hull in May 1995 
 
 
Description:  
Letters discussing a Hull Jazz Club recital 
 
 
Extent: 2 items 
 
 
Access conditions:  
Access will be granted to any accredited reader 
 
 
 
 
U DP194/1 Handwritten letter signed. Philip Larkin to Michael 

Shera.   
Comments following a jazz club recital [to the Hull Jazz 
record Club?] by Larkin.   
1 item 

4 May 1977 

 
 

U DP194/2 Typescript letter signed. Philip Larkin to Michael Shera.   
Comments following Hull Jazz record Club recital given 
by Larkin.   
1 item 

5 Feb 1979 

 


